FROMBERG IOCAL GOVERNMENT STUDY REVIEW COMMISSION
Fromberg Town Hall

October 27, 1986

The Fromberg Local Government Study Review Commission met on Monday,
OUctober 27, 1986, at the Fromberg Town Hall at 7:00 p.m.. Chairman
Richard Alberta called the meeting to order. No one from the Fromberg
Community was present. After a discussion Alvin George made a motion
that the Town of Fromberg keep the existing form of government. Anne
Kallevig seconded. Motion carried.

The meeting was adjourned.
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